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July 9, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

COVID-19 incidents have been reported in Musashino, and there is a possibility of this
increasing. There could well be many future COVID-19 incidents within Musashino, and it is up to
everybody to think clearly and calmly about how we should respond.

It is very unfortunate that anyone could possibly have asymptomatic COVID-19 virus, the only
thing we can do is to conduct infection prevention measures. At this point, we would like to
restate that (This applies to every student attending Morning class and Afternoon classes.), the
following are the infection prevention measures within BKI.

1. Having everyone declare their body temperature each day they come to BKI

2. Applying alcohol on their hands upon entry and before snacks and meals

3. Having staff, students and parents wear masks

4. Alcohol disinfection of potential infection sources within BKI facility (Such as tables, door
handles, washrooms etc.)

In addition, the basic acceptance rule at BKl is
Request 2 weeks quarantine to every person who has gone overseas.

Children and staff, who returned from overseas within the past two weeks, family members living
together, and those who have made close contact with those who have returned from those
areas. (Hereinafter referred to as “children etc.”) Will be refused to enter BKI facilities regardless of
the symptoms.

For those other than above mentioned

Can Enter BKI:

« Occasional coughs, light sneezing, and subtle runny nose are allowed. However, masks are
mandatory whether you have symptoms or not. Children younger than the age of 2 are an
exception.

« Even if there should be a COVID-19 infection reported around the child, if the health center
decided not to request self-isolation against that person, then she/he will be allowed to come to
BKI.

Cannot Enter BKI:

« Regarding children, etc. who are suspected to be infected by COVID-19 due to fever
(approximately 37.5 ° C or higher) and/or respiratory symptoms, please refrain from coming to
BKI and call the General Consultation Number and/or seek information given out by the Ministry
of Health, labour and Welfare. (https://www.mhlw.go.jp/stf/seisakunitsuite/bunya/
newpage_00032.html)

« Regarding children etc. who are requested to self-isolate because of possible high-risk contact
with the infected person.

In light of the fact that the spread of infections in Japan is reaccelerating, if the child, family
member, person in close relationship (come in contact outside of the school premises), or at a
facility visited, there should be a COVID-19 infection reported, please give notice to BKI ASAP.
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

BKI Management



